
Anna & Mary Memorial Youth Fund 

Riders under age 18, as of January 1, 2019 are eligible for a scholarship from 

Equine Distance Riding Association (EDRA) toward 2019 ride entry fees at any 

ride recognized by Pacific NW Endurance Rides, Inc. (PNER). 

 

EDRA will reimburse ride managers up to 50% of the posted full-price ride 

entry fee (for ride distances recognized by PNER) when the following 

information is submitted to EDRA with: 

 Name of ride, 

 Name of youth rider, 

 Date of youth’s birth, 

 Distance ridden, 

 A copy of ride results,  

 Funds recipient (to whom the payment is to be issued), and 

 Ride manager’s mailing address. 

 

Funds are available for any child meeting the criteria above, irrespective of 

distance riding affiliation, as long as they start the ride event, even if they do 

not complete. 

 

As a result of generous donations from Outback Station, proceeds from the 

EDRA Mary Nunn & Anna Sampson Memorial Ride, Ron Sproat & Carol Giles 

and Max & Darlene Merlich there are approximately $4,000 available for 

distribution, which will be paid out on a first-come-first-serve basis until such 

time as funds have been depleted. 

 

For additional information on eligibility and/or process, please contact Sue 

McLain at (206) 604-3200 or kastu88@msn.com. 
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